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This is to inform all B.Com Semester II students that your internal examination for Computer Application in Business will be held on Friday, July 18, 2025.

Please note the following time slots based on your roll number:
Roll No. 1 - 40 (11:00 AM - 12:30 PM)
Roll No. 41- onwards (1:00 PM - 2:30 PM)

All students are requested to be present at the examination venue (Computer Lab) at least 15 minutes prior to their scheduled time. Students are also required to bring their registration card and College ID on the day of the examination.
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